

Telecommunication
Development Bureau (BDT)

Ref.: BDT/EUR/DM/095 Geneva, 15 May 2019

Administrations of ITU Member States, Ministries, Regulators, ITU-D Sector Members and Academia members in Europe

Subject: ITU Centres of Excellence online self-paced training course on Cybersecurity Techniques available from May 15 to December 31, 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to invite your organization to participate in the online self-paced training course on "Cybersecurity Techniques" that will be available from May 15 – December 31, 2019. This course is organized jointly by the International Telecommunication Union and the Institute for Security and Safety (ISS) at the Brandenburg University of Applied Sciences as part of the Cybersecurity programme under the auspices of the ITU Centres of Excellence for Europe. The training will be delivered in English through the ITU Academy Platform.

This online training course aims to give fundamental understanding of computer security concepts including access control, secure architecture, network and host security techniques as well as network management best practices.

Detailed information on this training course is described in the course outline which can be downloaded from the ITU Academy Portal at the following link http://academy.itu.int/.

The course is targeted at different type of employees including engineers and managers involved in the organization processes related to security or any other potentially important processes to be protected with security controls. This course will be also a great value for people, who seek further career in the computer security adjacent areas, but don't have yet any appropriate training.

There are no deadlines for course registration. The course could be taken any time within indicated timeframe. An enrollment is happening continuously. Payment details are specified in the training course outline.

Mr. Dmytro Cherkashyn, Security Researcher (e-mail: <u>d.cherkashyn@viccon.de</u>), is at your full disposal should you require any additional information.

We look forward to your active participation in this training course.

Yours faithfully,

[Original signed]

Doreen Bogdan-Martin Director